THOROUGHBRED RACING SA

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT — BLACK VAIN & CHIC SALE

MORPHETTVILLE — THURSDAY, 22 MARCH 2018

In accordance with Rule AR140, Trainer Mr. J. Dodgson has notified Thoroughbred Racing SA
Stewards of the following: -

BLACK VAIN — which last raced at Cranbourne on Friday, 12 January 2018, underwent throat
surgery and is being spelled.

CHIC SALE — which last raced at Kangaroo Island on Thursday, 15 February 2018, underwent
throat surgery and is being spelled.

S. B. CALLANAN
STIPENDIARY STEWARD
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